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CEMEX LATAM HOLDINGS, S.A. 
INFORMS

 
 

BOGOTÁ, D.C. MAY 26, 2020. - CEMEX Latam Holdings, S.A. (“CLH”) (BVC: CLH) informs that the 
operations of its subsidiary CEMENTO BAYANO, S.A. ("CEMEX Panamá"), located in Panama, will 
continue to be suspended until June 8, in accordance with the new disposal issued by the National 
Government of Panama (Executive Decree 637 of May 25, 2020), date on which, if the authorities 
allow it, CEMEX Panama could resume its operations on a regular basis and supply its products and 
services to its customers. 

For CLH, the preservation of health of its employees, customers, suppliers and the entire 
population continues to be a priority, as well as its commitment to continue contributing to the 
construction of a better future with the countries where it operates, contributing to the economic 
growth, employment generation and social welfare of the region. 

 

 
 
Note: Unofficial translation for information purposes only. The original document filed in Spanish is the official 
version, therefore in case of any discrepancy between the Spanish version and this version, the Spanish version shall 
prevail. 
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